Migration Advisory Committee welcomes
salary threshold commission

On 24 June 2019, the government commissioned the Migration Advisory Committee
(MAC) to carry an in depth analysis of potential future salary thresholds and
the range at which they could be set.

The Chair of the MAC, Professor Alan Manning, responded to the letter
accepting and welcoming the commission.

The MAC is expected to produce their final report and recommendations in
January 2020.
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